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Cancellation of 2018 Fall Entrance Ceremony

We regretfully announce that the 2018 Fall Entrance
Ceremony, expected to be held on October 1, 2018, has
been cancelled due to the effect of the season's 24th

typhoon.

Contact:

General Administration Division,

Education & International Affairs Dept., Nagoya University
Phone: 052-789-2159
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